
 
 

Disability Advisory Committee 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Culver City 
Disability Advisory Committee (DAC) scheduled for April 13, 2022, has been 
cancelled due to technical difficulties and shall not be held. 
 
A special meeting of the Disability Advisory Committee is scheduled for 6:30 PM 
on Wednesday, May 25, 2022 
 
 

BY:  Melanie Morales, Acting DAC Secretary 
 

/s/ Melanie Morales 
Melanie Morales 
Recreation and Community Services Coordinator 

 


